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To:  PASTOR / PASTORAL STAFF / BULLETIN EDITOR  
From:  Deacon Kevin Staszkow, Director 
Re: Please add these announcements to your website or bulletin  
Date:  Monday June 17th, 2024 
 
Included are new and current announcements from the Office of Youth and Young Adult Ministry. We 
would greatly appreciate it if you could add these announcements to your website or online bulletin. If 
you have any questions, please contact Jazmin Ortiz (916) 733-0123.  
 

 

New Totus Tuus 
English 

Totus Tuus is a summer program for our Youth and Young Adults and our diocese is launching this 
Sacramental and FUN program this summer in 7 different parishes. College aged young adults lead 
the program and bring much needed energy.  They set aflame the faith for our youth.  Please 
consider offering Totus Tuus at your parish Summer 2025   
Come observe what all the talk is about!  Contact Jen Alcorn at dre@sjauburncatholic.com to visit 
a parish offering it near you! 
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